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Caitlin Schafer - Fwd: CASE B_2019-0034

From: Russell Ford

To: Caitlin Schafer

Date: 11/12/2019 3:18 PM
Subject: Fwd: CASE B _2019-0034

Hi Caitlin.

This came in this morning for comment on the Black/Lyme BLA. It's going to CPA on Thursday, so Julia
asked me to send it to you for posting.

Thanks, and let me know if you need anything else.

-R

>>> PBS PBS 11/12/2019 3:08 PM >>>

Planning & Building Services Staff

County of Mendocino

Main Office:

860 N. Bush St, Ukiah CA 95482
Phone: (707) 234-6650

Coast Office:

120 W. Fir St, Fort Bragg CA 95437
Phone: (707) 964-5379

Web: www.co.mendocino.ca.us/planning/

>>> Garth Saalfield <garthss@icloud.com> 11/12/2019 11:52 AM >>>
In reference to the above listed case number, we write in full support of the minimal amount of land /

property acquisition necessary for the opportunity to meet the requirements for setback, easements, etc.
AND NO MORE.

We believe any additional property added beyond what is absolutely necessary clouds too many issues
about future development of our community and in particular, that specific parcel and whether or not it
can or cannot be divided and possibly developed in the future.

Thank you for your consideration.

Property owners,

Garth and Katherine Saalfield
33631 Simpson Road

Fort Bragg, CA 95437

707 961 0482
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